

CONNECT WITH AND SUPPORT THE WORK OF
ANGLICAN CHURCH WOMEN IN THE DIOCESE OF TORONTO

We realize that many embrace the interest and vision of ACW but not everyone can attend regular meetings for various reasons. Now there is a way to be connected with other women in the diocese and to support the work that goes on through the Diocesan ACW –

- nurturing faith and enabling women to fulfill their mission through worship, learning and service
- supporting projects that have been determined in each area of the diocese
- providing grants for women in their theological studies
- supporting the work of the church in the north through our annual grant to the Diocese
- providing educational seminars on social issues
- providing training for Chancel Guilds
- linking locally, nationally and ecumenically with women
- and much more!

For an annual donation of \$20 or more,

- you will have a part in the ongoing work of Anglican Church Women
- you will receive four newsletters (Mar., June, Sept., Dec.)
- you will receive an income tax receipt
- you will be an ACW P.A.L.!

Your support is appreciated and enables us to do much more than we can ask or imagine!

No names will be given to other groups for mailing purposes.

For more information, call our office at 416-363-0018.

Yes, I would like to support the work of the Toronto Diocesan Anglican Church Women and receive 4 newsletters and an income tax receipt.
Name:
Address:
Postal Code: Telephone:
Church:
There is an ACW group at my church I am a member of that group
There is a women's group not associated with ACW
I am enclosing a cheque for made payable to: Toronto Diocesan ACW
Please forward to: ACW P.A.L., 135 Adelaide Street East, Toronto, Ontario M5C 1L8
acw@toronto.anglican.ca FAX: 416-363-7815